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                    New York City College of Technology
               of the City University of New York





                    300 Jay Street Brooklyn, NY 11201

        
          Professor Tony Stark

          Department of Bio Engineering

May 1, 2022
Professor James Rhodes (if you are the chairperson please address letter to your dean)
Chairperson

Department of Bio Engineering
Dear Professor Rhodes,

I am currently the Principal Investigator of a two-year grant from the DOD “Energy absorption and refraction of Iron Man exoskeletal suit”, RF account #44444-00-01.
The budget specifically allocates two months of summer salary per year for $18,234. I will be using the two months summer salary in June and July for preparation, lab testing and reporting on project.
Sincerely,

Tony Stark
cc: Dean

      Office of Sponsored Programs


